
www.CarrollsCreek.org 

(205) 339-1742 

WIFI:  CC-PUBLIC 

Password:  1WayJesus 

January 1, 2023 C.R.E.W. Classes 
 

There will be no Sunday evening    
activities tonight.      

January 10, 2023 
@ 11:30 am 

Potluck Lunch 

 

Last Week’s Blessings 

12/25/2022 Sunday School Attendance: No Sunday School 
    Tithes and Offerings—$6,954.09                         Loving You Jesus—$11.62 

Building Fund—$0.00             Children —$10.00       Lottie Moon—$3,900.00

Dear church family, Thank you so much for the      
outpouring of love that you have shown, during the 
passing of our father, thru your calls, text, prayers,  
visits, cards, and food.  It was really appreciated.   

Love, The Walter Bobo Family 
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 Jan. 2    —  Revelations 19 

 Jan. 3    —  Revelations 20 

 Jan. 4    —  Revelations 21 

 Jan. 5    —  Revelations 22 

 Jan. 6   —  Psalms 1 

 Jan. 7   —  Psalms 2 

 Jan. 8   —  Psalms 3 

           Security Personnel 
            January 1: Dalton Bobo 
            January 8: Stan Acker 

Church Staff 
 

Chuck Eavenson -- Student Minister                             205-391-8737        
ceavenson72@gmail.com 
John Martz—Next Minister/Administrator                                205-861-6012   
jrmartzjr@gmail.com 
Brian Wilson—Music Minister                                       205-657-5047       
hisservant7@att.net 
Brenda Vaughn—Financial Secretary                   205-339-1742 
Bill Leow—Facilities Manager                                  205-333-1273 
Sarah Hamner, Jenny Hudson—Custodians 
Melanie Hogue, Joy Posey—Pianists / Brenda Rogers—Organist 
Church Office Phone                    205-339-1742 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers  
Until a new Children’s Minister is hired, our Children’s Department will need       
volunteers to fill the gap.  If you can volunteer to help teach in the Children’s       
Department in one of the areas below, please contact the church office. Lessons will 
be available in the old fellowship hall bins outside the library for you to use. Your 
help is greatly appreciated. If volunteers are not available for the services, children 
will need to stay with their parents during the services. 

 

Sunday, January 1st           Children’s Church: Ginger Martz 

             Sunday Night: No Evening Activities 

           

Wednesday, January 4th           Wednesday Night: Rhonda Smelley 

 

Sunday, January 8th           Children’s Church: Ginger Martz 

             Sunday Night: Kelly Marler 

           

Wednesday, January 11th           Wednesday Night: Rhonda Smelley 




